Message from the School Immunisation Team

Dear Parent,

We are writing with regards to the vaccination session for the delivery of Flu/ Covid vaccinations.

May we offer our sincere apologies that this session will not take place as planned. Due to
unforeseen circumstances we need to reschedule the session.

You will be notified of a revised date as soon as possible.

We will retain all returned consents, and welcome additional consent form returns.

Many thanks for your support
School Aged Immunisation team



